
 

 

 

22 April 2020 

 
 

Dear Parent /Guardian 

  
We have had several enquiries regarding summer exams for pupils in Years 8 to 11.  
 
Due to the current situation I can confirm that no internal examinations or assessments will take 
place for pupils in Years 8 to 11 this term.  Consequently no summer reports will be issued. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
  
W E Thompson 
Headmaster 
 


